
January 28, 2019 

Dr. Kimberly Perry 

President 

Bellingham Technical College 

3028 Lindbergh Avenue 

Bellingham, WA 98225-1599 

Dear President Perry: 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission 

on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 9-11, 2019, concerning the Fall 2018 

Ad Hoc Report from Bellingham Technical College.  

Actions 

• Accept the Fall 2018 Ad Hoc Report with no further action required.

• Grant accreditation at the baccalaureate level based on the implementation of the Bachelor of

Applied Science degree program in Operations Management, and Engineering Technology
programs, effective September 1, 2017.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your staff liaison, Senior Vice President, 

Dr. Les Steele. 

Sincerely, 

Sonny Ramaswamy 

President 

SR:rb 

cc:   Dr. RaeLyn Axlund McBride, Executive Director of Institutional Research & Planning 




